
The High-Tech Classroom (HTC)
project is guided by principles of
equity and innovation. Considering
the potential impact of digital
divide in deepening already
existing social inequities and
injustices, the project intends to
address the issue through
integration of technology in
education.

HTCs are digitally well-equipped
classrooms that intend to leverage
students’ learnings and
experiences through technology
integrated curriculum prepared by
skilled teachers. The main center
of the HTC project is based within
the National Innovation Center’s
premise at TU, Kirtipur.
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Vision



To curtail digital divide and
empower students, teachers, and

communities to access and engage
with global knowledge, ideas, and

opportunities



Mission



To digitally empower every child
and teachers in the classrooms

thereby widening and deepening
their knowledge, skills and

cultivating culture of innovation.



Strategy



Supporting students and teachers to
access infrastructure and resources

and upskill them to use the resources
that best fit their teaching and

learning.




